Castro, Maria

From: john rankin

Sent: Friday, October 27, 2017 8:29 AM

To: Public Hearing

Subject: 3681 victoria drive @1915 stainsbury ave

This and other projects like it fly in the face of everything that mayor space cadet and the vision dictatorship at city
hall supposedly hold near and dear to their hearts.Mr Robertson is always snivelling and crying about more money for
transit. What should we do?Add more load to bus route #20 which is already extremely busy.(Just like the Cambie
corridor) He also claims to be the "green" mayor. These projects cause a lot of noise pollution and extra car emissions
because there will invariably be lane closures.The vision dictatorship claims to be concerned about traffic
congestion.What should we do?0f course-build more housing to bring more people into the city and INCREASE
TRAFFIC CONGESTION.Furthermore why can't the vision dictatorship at city hall just leave east vancouver alone?How
many councillors could find the location of this project on a map?How many know(or care) about all the extra traffic it
will create?

It's sickening.

John Rankin





